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Schedule a public hearing on the proposed FY 2018-2019 FCPEMSD Budget.

Summary:

Following the Board’s acceptance of the proposed FY 2018-2019 FCPEMSD Budget submitted by
the Deer Park Fire Department, it is necessary to schedule a public hearing on the proposed budget.
Based on the required timeline for the City to conduct its public hearing on the District’s proposed
budget, the date of June 11, 2018 at 5:45 PM is the best option and recommended date and time to
meet the needs of the overall budget schedule.

Fiscal/Budgetary Impact:

Schedule a public hearing on the proposed FY 2018-2019 FCPEMSD Budget at 5:45 p.m. on June
11, 2018.
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